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Foellinger Foundation reopens building with meeting space for nonprofits  

Foellinger Foundation announces the reopening of its building after a renovation. Meeting 

spaces are available for use by Allen County nonprofits at no cost.  

“Helene originally envisioned our building as a place where nonprofits collaborate and 

ideate ways to create opportunities for Allen County residents,” said David Bennett, Interim 

President. “We are thrilled to meet her vision.”  

The renovation began in April of 2022. Updates include a refinished lower level, six open 

meeting and collaboration spaces and four private meeting spaces. These spaces are 

available to Allen County nonprofit staff and leaders for one-on-one meetings, board 

meetings, group meetings, retreats, and more. 

Nonprofits interested in utilizing a meeting space should review the policies and guidelines 

before submitting a request on the Foellinger Foundation website. 

For more information, visit foellinger.org/our-building. 

### 

About Foellinger Foundation 

Foellinger Foundation is a private, charitable foundation that invests in organizations, programming, and 

initiatives that serve Allen County citizens with the greatest economic need and least opportunity. The 

Foundation was created in 1958 by Helene Foellinger, The News-Sentinel publisher from 1936 to 1981, and 

Esther Foellinger, her mother. Visit www.foellinger.org for more information. 
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